
We Believe Students Should Also  
Be Taught the Arts Outside of School

89% say the arts should also 
be taught in out-of-school 

programs in the community.

89%

The vast majority of Americans (89 percent) say the arts  
should also be taught outside of the classroom in the community.

Americans Speak Out About the Arts in 2018
Americans for the Arts’ Public Opinion Poll provides an in-depth look at the perceptions and 
attitudes about the arts in the United States. Browse more findings from the Public Opinion Poll:

AmericansForTheArts.org/PublicOpinion

http://AmericansForTheArts.org/PublicOpinion

